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The Annual Meeting for The Methodist Cemetery 

Association will be held on Sunday, May 17, 2015, 2:00 p.m. 

at Friendship Terrace, 4201 Butterworth Place N.W., in the 

5th floor lounge.  This building is directly behind the 

cemetery, off 42nd Street.  Please come if you possibly can! 

 

 

The Year at a Glance 

 

We started off 2014 with considerable damage to two of 

our large trees.  In June we were able to get Mulheron Tree 

Experts to trim out the large dead limbs for only $750. 

 

 We have not yet have the broken tombstone mended, but 

hope to do that as well as some tombstone cleaning this 

coming year. 

 

 We planted 3 crepe myrtles and one lilac bush in the 

right front quadrant, along the inside of the fence.  It is 

too early to tell if the crepe myrtles made it through the 

winter, but the lilac is flourishing, although still too 

small to expect blossoms.  (Donations by the Tamayo family) 
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Grass cutting expenses were kept to a minimum: We paid 

$465 to a landscaper.  This is a little more than last year, 

due to the lack of volunteers. 

  

 We are looking for a few more perennials, especially to 

fill in the empty space outside the fence in the front left, 

between the periwinkle and daffodils.  If anyone is thinning 

out perennials in their yard and would like to donate some, 

we would be grateful. 

 

 

 

Your Support is Needed 

 

We ask for your support by attending this year’s meeting 

if at all possible.  We appreciate your continued interest 

and support – without which cemetery maintenance can be a sad 

chore.  As an incentive for attendance our new Treasurer, 

Kathy Hardy, has volunteered to bring cookies! 

  

Please don’t forget: membership dues are due by the time 

of the annual meeting (May 17, 2015).   

 

Volunteer labor is also welcome any time. 

 

 Please mark your calendars.  Annual meetings are always 

tentatively scheduled for the third Sunday in May (the 

weekend between Mother’s Day & Memorial Day). 

 

 

 

Agenda for the May 2015 Annual Meeting 

 

1. Collection of membership dues 

2. Old business 

a. Minutes from last year’s meeting 

b. Treasurer’s report 

3. New business 

a. Discussion  

b. Next annual meeting: 3rd Sunday in May (the weekend 

between Mother’s Day & Memorial Day) 

 

 

 

 

 

 


